
From: <info@negrilchamber.org> 
Date: 17 August 2017 at 13:16 
Subject: International Coastal Cleanup (ICC) Day September 16th, 2017 

Hello Everyone, 

It is almost time for International Coastal Cleanup (ICC) Day and this year the NCC will be cleaning 
up along the Fisherman’s Beach, Negril Community Centre and the Beach Park. 

We would like your assistance in recruiting persons from your organization to take part in this 
project. 

We are also asking persons to take along/contribute the following: 

• Garbage bags
• Tools such as rakes, gloves, machetes, etc.
• Drinking water, drinks, ice as well as coolers to store same.
• Finger Food: Sandwiches, patties, etc.
• Napkins, brown paper bags, reusable containers for eating and/or drinking

It would be greatly appreciated if you could indicate the number of persons who would like to take 
part and what you would be able to contribute by Thursday, August 31st, 2017. We will start the day 
early at 7am where we will meet at the Negril Community Centre on Saturday, September 16th, 
2017. 

Limit Your Waste 
Remember, ICC day should result in everyone becoming more conscious of the waste we produce 
and where it goes. Therefore, you are encouraged to avoid food that has a lot of packaging, 
especially if the packaging is not biodegradable (e.g. plastic) or cannot be recycled (e.g. styrofoam). 

Let us work together as we endeavour to improve and sustain a clean and safe environment for all 
residents and visitors alike. Thank you for noting. Take care now. 

Best regards, 
Daniel Nicholas 
Office Manager 
Negril Chamber of Commerce 
Tel.:957-4067 
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